
Public can weigh in on North
Tahoe Event Center remodel
The public on Oct. 24 will have the opportunity to review, and
provide comments and feedback on the initial design concept
for the proposed renovation of the North Tahoe Event Center in
Kings Beach.

North Tahoe Public Utility District and Laulima reps will be
at the 5:30-7:30pm meeting. Laulima is taking over the lease
of the center.

The initial design concept is also online. 

Comments  will  be  collected  and  forwarded  to  LKBEC
representatives.  Questions  or  comments  relating  to  the
permitting process or future operation of the Event Center
cannot be answered at this time.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/10/public-can-weigh-north-tahoe-event-center-remodel/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/10/public-can-weigh-north-tahoe-event-center-remodel/
http://ntpud.org/survey

